
Wayne E. Davis, Terry Hall, Chris Parker, Steve Musen, John Hostage, Thomas J. Girsch and Timothy Moore,  
the representatives from New England for NARP's Council of Representatives, cordially invite you to the 

 

 2016 NARP New England Annual Membership Meeting 
 

Saturday, March 12, 2016 
 

New London Holiday Inn  
35 Governor Winthrop Boulevard  

New London, Connecticut 
 
PROGRAM HIGHLIGHTS: 
 

1 JAMES ABRAM “ABE” ZUMWALT,  Office/Product/Development Coordinator of NARP will give the 
annual "View from the Hill"  

2 JOHN E. BERNCK, P.E., Asst. Rail Administrator, Connecticut Department of Transportation will give us 
an in-depth progress report on the New Haven to Springfield project as well other ongoing rail projects 
in the Nutmeg State.  

3 The New England NARP Representatives will give local updates. 
 
Registration will begin at 10:00 AM with the program beginning after the arrival of trains 99 and 150. Expected start time 
will be 11:00 AM. The meal will be served at 12:00 noon.  It is a hot buffet that includes two choices along with salad, 
pasta, potato & vegetable, beverages and dessert.  We will adjourn no later than 4:00 PM. 
 
 The deadline for registration is Wednesday, March 9, 2016.  Early registrations must be postmarked by Saturday, March, 5, 2016 to get 
discount.   
 
This hotel is the same hotel (with a different name) that we have been using in the past. 
 
From New London Union Station: (approximately 3/10s of a mile) 
Go out the door of the station away from tracks (west). Go straight up State Street. Turn right onto Eugene O’Neill Drive. Turn left at 
Governor Winthrop Boulevard. Hotel is approximately 300ft on your right. 
By car from Boston and Rhode Island:  
From Route 95 southbound to exit 84 S-N-E. Merge CT 32 south. Continue on Eugene O’Neill Drive south. Turn right at Governor Winthrop 
Boulevard. Hotel will be on your right. Free parking at hotel.   
By car from New York and Western Connecticut:  
From Route 95 northbound take exit 83 towards downtown New London. Merge South Frontage Road. Continue on Huntington Street 
south. Left on Governor Winthrop Boulevard. Hotel will be on your left. Free parking at hotel.  
From Worcester and Northeastern Connecticut: 
Take Route 395 southbound to Exit 78 south. Take Montville Connector to Route 32 into New London. Continue on Eugene O’Neill Drive 
south. Turn right at Governor Winthrop Boulevard. Hotel will be on your right. Free parking at hotel. 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Please mail the attached registration form, with your payment, to: Steven Musen, P.O. Box 8645, Warwick, RI  02888. 

(New England regional annual meeting   ----   March 12, 2016   ------   New London , CT) 
                                                      
Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing address:    _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
E-Mail address  ________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone, including area code ____________________________________________________   
 
Name(s) of guest(s) and where they are from:  ___________________________________________ 
 
  (Zip Codes are sufficient)                    ___________________________________________ 
 
Please indicate if you have any food allergies here: _______________________________________ 
 
Registration includes a hot buffet. Registration is $42.00 per person postmarked by March 5, 2016, and 
$47.00 per person afterward.   Send this form with check payable to “Steven H. Musen”, P.O. Box 8645, 
Warwick, RI  02888.   Check must be included to get the discounted price. 


